Gentet, Matthias

Sent: 13 June 2016 21:25
To: Planning
Subject: Fw: Ref: 2016/2562/P

Please see email below.

From: catherine callaghan I

To: <helaina.farthing@camden.gov.uk>;
Subject: Ref: 2016/2562/P
Sent: Mon, Jun 13, 2016 8:18:17 PM

Hi

1 would like to object to the application for a roof terrace at 18 Lverson rd, NW6 2HE. 1 own the ground
floor flat of 16 Iverson Rd and am concerned the roof terrace will overlook my property and reduce the
quality of life for my tenants. Already the noise levels generated from 18 Iverson rd has caused concern and
complaints from my tenants, so having a roof terrace will only serve to make the noise level worse.

Kind regards
Catherine Callaghan



